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The Center for ETHICS* at the University of Idaho offers study, intervention, outreach, consultation, and leadership in developing and 
advancing the theory, knowledge and understanding of character education including moral and ethical reasoning, moral 

development, ethical leadership, and ethical application. The Director of the Center is Dr. Sharon Kay Stoll 

http://www.educ.uidaho.edu/center_for_ethics  Newsletter is on hiatus; but weekly or twice monthly updates will be sent out to keep 
our supporters abreast of what is occurring at the Center. This is a brief synopsis of the week's happening while Newsletter. 

 
Dr. Stoll and Dr. Kimberly Robertello submitted abstract, Ethical Responsibilities of Coaches in Emergency Care 

Situations: Preparing Others in your Absence” for the National Athletic Trainers Association (NATA) 

2013 meeting.  Dr. Robertello is with Indiana Wesleyan University and Dr. Stoll’s 16
th

 finished doctoral 

student, class of 2008.   

The Center received a request for information on moral reasoning inventories by a Ph.D. student at Liberty 

University.  The Center houses the largest depository of information on moral reasoning for competitive 

populations in the world today.   

Dr. Stoll and Dr. Angela Lumpkin, University of Kansas, had a manuscript, “Responsible Conduct: The Ethics of It 

All in Life and Research” pass the “thematic compatibility” review for the Journal of Values Based 

Leadership.  The article is tentatively scheduled for a November publication. The Journal of Values Based 

Leadership promotes ethical and moral leadership and behavior by serving as a forum for ideas and the 

sharing of “best practices:.Dr. Lumpkin is a former Dean of the School of Education at Kansas and one of 

the three authors with Stoll of Practical Ethics In Sport Management, published in 2012 by MacFarland 

Press.   

Dr. Stoll and Dr. Jennifer Beller submitted two  abstracts for the 2013 American Alliance of Health, Physical 

Education, Recreation and Dance in Charlotte, S. C.   

The Center for ETHICS* and The World Anti-Doping Agency (WADA) are working on a collaborative education 

project, Competing with Honor: To Dope or Not to Dope.  One of the projects goals is to educate high-level 

athletes on the value competing drug free.  Upon successful completion of the initial project the course will 

become part of WADA’s educational curriculum.  If you would like to have your athletes participate in the 

project please contact Dr. Stoll at (sstoll@uidaho.edu).   

Teams Currently Participating 

Idaho Vandals Women’s Soccer Team 

Washington State University Cougar Men’s Basketball Team  
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